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Vang, Duabchi L - DNR

From: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 8:06 AM
To: Vang, Duabchi L - DNR
Cc: Rozeboom, David B - DNR; Ron Anderson; Debby Skogen
Subject: Arlene's Inn - Primary Closure Request - Willard, WI (BRRTS #: 03-10-196577)

METCO is requesting a variance for completion of the Primary Closure Request for the above-mentioned site located at 
N8631 CTH G in Willard, Wisconsin.  This will include costs to complete the “Primary Closure Request” for the above site 
which includes site history, several private well sampling events, and the site was also tied with the neighboring Don’s 
General Repair for the majority of the projects history.  The review of entire site file with information and data going 
back to 1997, compiling of all site data into updated tables and maps and organizing the site history has depleted the 
approved reporting costs.  We are requesting a variance in the amount of $1,411.95 (15 hours @ $94.13/hour) to 
complete the closure request. 
 
Any questions please call or email. 
Thanks, 
 

 
Jason Powell 
METCO - Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
 
 
 


